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In Loving Memory of Dr Jeffrey TSANG, MBE

The Dental Council of Hong Kong (the Council) is deeply saddened by the passing
of Dr Jeffrey TSANG.

Dr TSANG was widely respected as a prominent figure in the dentistry field in Hong
Kong and across the Asia Pacific. Dr TSANG, being one of the distinguished
students supported by Government scholarship to pursue dental training abroad, had
registered as a dentist in Hong Kong since 28 June 1960. Dr TSANG has also
devoted himself practising in the field of Orthodontics throughout his notable career.

Dr TSANG served as the Chairman of the Council from 1988 to 2006, guiding the
Council during a period of significant growth and development. As a pivotal figure
in the establishment of a statue-based Specialist Register, his vision and dedication
to enhance the standards of dental practice have transformed the profession,
fostering trust and confidence within the community.

A longstanding and renowned member of the Hong Kong Dental Association
(HKDA), Dr TSANG also served as the President of the HKDA during 1972 to
1973.

Throughout his illustrious career, Dr TSANG made tremendous contributions to
strengthening the cooperation and exchange between Hong Kong’s dental
profession and other jurisdictions in the region. He was instrumental in advancing
the field of dentistry, shaping the profession and mentoring countless young
professionals.

Dr TSANG was a true pioneer and leader in dentistry, not just in Hong Kong but
across the Asia Pacific. His passion, dedication, and commitment to excellence left
an indelible mark on the profession.

The Council extends its heartfelt condolences to Dr TSANG’s family and friends
during this difficult time. Dr TSANG will be greatly missed and his legacy will
continue to inspire future generations in the field of dentistry.

With deepest sympathy,
The Dental Council of Hong Kong



